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Dear	Co-Laborers	in	Christ,	
	
Greetings	in	the	name	of	our	Lord	and	Saviour,	Jesus	Christ!	
	
II	Corinthians	4:4	 “In	whom	the	god	of	 this	world	hath	blinded	 the	minds	of	 them	which	believe	not,	 lest	 the	 light	of	 the	
glorious	gospel	of	Christ,	who	is	the	image	of	God,	should	shine	unto	them.”	
	
I	want	to	apologize	for	the	delay	in	getting	this	prayer	letter	sent	out.	We	have	been	in	the	process	of	packing	and	unpacking	
after	moving	to	another	village	over	the	last	month.	This	move	was	to	get	a	single	 level	home	without	stairs	to	help	Patty	
with	her	Rheumatoid	Arthritis,	as	well	as	to	find	a	home	that	was	lower	in	rent.	Our	ministry	will	still	be	at	Amazing	Grace	
Baptist	Church	on	the	North	Shore.			
		
Things	here	on	Kauai	are	going	well.	Our	little	church	is	moving	forward	as	we	see	the	Lord	blessing	each	week.	We	have	lots	
of	visitors	from	the	Mainland	and	Canada,	but	getting	visitors	from	the	community	is	very	difficult.	We	are	ministering	in	a	
community	that	is	steeped	in	religion	and	cults	such	as:	Mormonism,	Catholicism,	Jehovah	Witness.	Then	of	course,	we	have	
Buddhism,	Hinduism	and	New	Age.	Even	though	we	are	a	U.S.	State,	you	would	think	we	were	in	the	Far	East	somewhere.	
We	are	so	thankful	to	see	those	that	are	saved	continue	to	be	faithful	as	they	grow	in	their	relationship	to	Jesus	Christ.	
	

																						 	 														
We	praise	the	Lord	for	our	Sunrise	Service	where	we	had	over	200	people	 in	attendance	at	the	Hanalei	Pier.	What	a	great	
opportunity	this	was	to	be	able	to	share	the	gospel	with	so	many	people	at	one	time.		
	
Please	continue	to	pray	for	the	ministry	here	on	the	North	Shore	of	Kauai.	There	are	75,000	people	here	and	the	majority	of	
these	are	in	desperate	need	of	salvation!	Our	prayer	is	that	the	Holy	Spirit	will	break	the	strong	hold	that	Satan	has	on	the	
them	and	open	their	blinded	eyes	to	see	their	need	of	Jesus	Christ!	

	
We	count	it	a	privilege	that	God	has	allowed	us	to	minister	to	the	folks	here	on	Kauai.	This	opportunity	would	not	be	possible	
if	it	were	not	for	your	faithful	prayers	and	sacrificial	giving.	For	that,	we	are	truly	grateful.		

	 	
Serving	Christ	in	the	Pacific,	
Bro.	George,	Patty	and	Priscilla	
	

	
	

	


